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Headteachers Message 

It has been a fabulous half term here at St Nicks. The children have 

been really resilient and have just kept going and doing their best 

despite wide spread covid absences.  Thank you for all of the 

support you have given your child this half term – it really does help 

if we are all working in partnership.  Please remember that if you 

ever have any queries about how you can best support your child at 

home please do speak to your class teacher.  The second half term 

looks set to be a great one with lots more amazing learning going 

on.  So far we have Careers Week, World Book Day, Bike and Walk 

to School Fortnight and a trip out for Year 4 planned in as well as all 

the usual daily activities. 

I hope that you have a restful half term break and we look forward 

to seeing you all on Monday 28th February. 

  
 

Valentines Day Lunch  

On Valentines Day our children enjoyed a special themed day 

lunch.  Thank you to our brilliant kitchen team who provided 

a lovely lunch which was enjoyed by all!! 

 

 

We hope all of our children and families have a lovely half term 

break.  We return to school on Monday 28th February 2022. 

Happy Half Term!! 

PARENT NOTICE 

Please be reminded that children 

should come to school in correct 

uniform without jewellery. A 

small pair of stud earrings is 

acceptable. 

Inappropriate hairstyles and 

colours are strongly discouraged 

at school. 

 

 

World Book Day 2022 

We are inviting all children to 

come dressed as a character 

from a book on Thursday 3rd 

March to celebrate World 

Book day 2022.  We can’t wait 

to see some amazing 

costumes!! 

 

Careers Week  

From the 7th until the 11th of 

March we will be focusing on 

Careers Week. On Friday 11th 

March we will be holding '25 

Years Day' where the children 

will be asked to come into 

school dressed as themselves in 

25 years’ time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Harriet W - For always putting 100% into her learning and for 
always being so polite and kind towards everyone!  
 
Year 6 Girls -To all of the Year 6 girls who played hockey! 
Their teamwork, sportsmanship, and communication was 
amazing. They were a credit to our school and how we all work 
together to achieve. Fabulous game! Well done.  
 
Nathan M- Nathan was on fire this morning in our Friday fun 
maths session. He seen busy working out lots of the answers, 
sometimes without any help from his teammates! This did not 
deter him though. Well done Nathan.   
 
William H - For: Showing improved levels of concentration 
when working in the classroom. William has tried really hard to 
maintain focus this week and it has allowed him to produce 
some good pieces of work. Keep it up William!  
 

Cole O – For writing a wonderful opening to his own version 

of our story ‘The Tunnel’ and always being so helpful around 

the classroom. Thank you Cole! 

Holly K - Holly has been a fantastic learner this week. She has 

been super focussed on her work with Times Tables and 

multiplying and dividing in maths. Holly has been able to solve 

problems with dividing and has been able to use multiplying by 

ten to solve questions like 4 x 3=12 so 4 x 30=120. She has 

used her learning powers and not given up even when the 

learning is sticky and tricky. 

 

School Dinner Menu WC –28.02.22 

Beverley Specsavers – Donation 

We would like to say a huge thank you to 

Beverley Specsavers for donating Hi-Vis 

waistcoats for our pupils.  We will use these for 

pupils to wear when we walk them to local trips.   

Hand Cream 

We have noticed an increase in non-prescribed 

hand cream coming in to school.  Please be 

aware that we cannot administer any medication 

that has not been prescribed by a GP. 

Any hand cream that is in school that is not 

prescribed will be sent home with your child.  

 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.  

  

 Year 5 and 6 Sports Hall Athletics 

On Tuesday, Mr Norton and Mrs Kirk took 

pupils from Years 5 and 6 to compete in the 

Sports Hall Athletics Finals at Headlands School. 

The children did very well in each of the 

competitions that they participated in and came 

an overall second! Well done everyone!  

 

 


